
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRIVACY INFORMATION FOR PARENTS / GUARDIANS 
 

SOLO / DUET AND GROUP PERFORMERS 
 
 
The Catholic Performing Arts Festival Committee needs to collect personal information 
about students who wish to participate in the Festival. If you wish to discuss this collection 
we can be contacted at the Catholic Arts Office. 
 
As part of the Festival your child’s name may be reproduced in programmes and other 
publications publicising Festival events. Photographs may also be taken of 
performances/performers for publicity purposes related to the Festival that may include 
articles in the official magazine of the Catholic Education Office, the Catholic Archdiocese 
of Perth, Community Newspapers and the Catholic Arts website. If you do not want your 
son’s/daughter’s image used, you must inform us before the Festival commences.  
 
Please inform your School / College if you do not want your son and/or daughter to 
be photographed or appear in any videos taken on the day. 
 
You may seek access to personal information collected about your child by contacting us at 
the Catholic Arts Office. However, there may be occasions when access is denied. 
 
 
 

 
 

Darryl Winsor 
Chair - Catholic Arts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	PRIVACY INFORMATION FOR PARENTS / GUARDIANS

